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Pool and Exercise Room will Open Saturday 

Nova Scotia Public Health has advised us that pools and gyms in 

condominiums may reopen with safeguards. 

Accordingly, the Summer Gardens pool and exercise room will 

reopen on Saturday, May 22, with the following rules: 

 The facilities are to be used only by residents of Summer 

Gardens – no visitors are permitted. 

 The facilities are not to be used by anyone who is self-

isolating or in quarantine. 

 Only one person, or members of a single household, may use 

the facilities at a time. 

 Those wishing to use the pool or exercise room must reserve 

their time on the sign-up sheet outside the door to the 

recreation area. 

 Masks are mandatory except when swimming or exercising. 

 The locker rooms, showers, hot tub and sauna are not to be 

used. 


